
From: Nick Overton   
Sent: 07 March 2023 15:53 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning application B/23/0095 7 - 9, Redstone Road, Boston PE21 8EA 

 

Afternoon, 

No change to statements submitted previously. 

Kind regards 

Nick 

 

Nick Overton BSc, MRICS 

NiCAD Consultancy Services Ltd 

The Hollies, 

Thornimans Lane, 

Frampton 

PE20 1AJ 

m:  

 

e:  

 

 

On 7 Mar 2023, at 14:26, planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> wrote: 

 
Good afternoon, 
  
We are in receipt of the above planning application for the removal of condition 7. To enable us to 
validate and register the application and in line with policy, as the application will form a new 
decision, I would be grateful if you could forward confirmation as to whether there have been any 
changes with regard to the assessments & statements which were received as part of the original 
planning application, B/21/0191. 
  
I hope this clarifies the situation for you. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any 
queries regarding this matter. 
  
Regards, 
  
  

Sharon 

Technical Support Officer 

Boston Borough Council 
  
T:  01205 314305 

E:  planning@boston.gov.uk 

www.boston.gov.uk|www.selcp.co.uk 
  
 
You should be aware that the above is my opinion only and is made without prejudice to any future 
decision made by the Council. It relates only to Planning and does not cover any other acts or 
legislation. 
  
  




